
From: Amir Mehdi Khoshoie 

Sent: 05 March 2023 18:00 

To: Planning Planning 

Cc: Mohammad Reza Khoshoie; Felix Ko 

Subject: Objection to planning application 2022/5492/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
Good afternoon 
 
I write to object to planning permission 2022/5492/P, due to the excessive noise, 
heat dissipation impacting my flat at Cresta House, and potential mismatch to the 
facades of both front and rear ends of the building. 
 

 
 
Warmest Regards 
Amir Khoshoie 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


